
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: info.richenda
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: application by the university of Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 05 December 2022 17:32:30

I am objecting to the proposed application by the above to the CoL for a licence for
entertainment and licensing for alcohol by the Chicago Booth School of Business until
3.00 am.
As you know if you’ve been to the site, the area is residential, and the impact on the
surrounding flats would be pretty catastrophic. 
It is simply the wrong place to put a late-night establishment. 
We live in the development and although on the other side of the development from one
Bartholomew Close, are still in Bartholomew close, and very sympathetic to others who
are nearer and likely to be more adversely impacted by noise and disturbance to residents,
to say nothing of the ’spill-over’ to our own apartment block. 
I hope you will re-consider the application on the grounds of its being in a residential area. 
yours
Richenda Carey

from:
Richenda Carey

47 Bartholomew Close
LONDON
EC1A 7BD




